
 

 

PROSPERITY EXPLORATION CORP. 

ANNOUNCES SILVER LAKE PLANS 

Vancouver, British Columbia – June 8, 2022– Prosperity Exploration Corp. 

(CSE:PROP) (“PROP” or the “Company”) announces upcoming plans for its 

Silver Lake property situated around Goosly Lake and approximately 30 km 

southeast of the town of Houston, in the Omineca Mining Division, British 

Columbia. 

The Company is arranging for a field program consisting of soil and rock 

sampling as well as geophysical work on the Silver Lake property. 

Additionally, drill permits have been applied for and are expected to be 

approved by Q3, 2022.   

In other news, Twila Jensen has resigned from the Board of Directors due to 

time constraints and the Company wishes her the best in her future 

endeavors.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

“Mike England” 

________________________________ 

Mike England, CEO & PRESIDENT 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

mike@engcom.ca 


